
Want to talk to students?
Mt.  Tallac  High  School  has  a  speakers  forum  that  invites
community members to speak with students at the school. South
Tahoe students get an opportunity to learn that by engaging in
conversation with these community member, students can impact
positive changes within their school and community.

If you are interested in learning more about this program or
would like to volunteer to speak at the school, contact Harry
Segal at segalharry@yahoo.com.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/12/want-to-talk-to-students/

